Date: 30 May, 2018

To: Federal Communications Commission,
Authorization & Evaluation Division,
7435 Qakland Mills Road,
Columbia, MD 21046

To Whom It May Concern:

The CONVERGENCE SYSTEMS LIMITED, the undersigned, hereby The FCC I1D: UB4CS463C1GEN2
& IC number: 8073A-CS4632CA RFID reader does not support CH12&13 for WLAN,

Yours Sincerely,

Albert Lai



